August 26, 1996





Youth’s name


Address





Dear Lisa:





"ONE OF ATLANTA'S NEXT GREAT ARTISTS . . . "








Did you ever think you would have an opportunity to create art and earn some money, while helping your community learn about the best practices in youth art programs?





Well, I am excited to inform you that I as a term of your supervision, I have recommended you to participate in an unique arts program sponsored by the Fulton County Arts Council.  The program, Art-at-Work, is a hands on arts program designed to provide you with art skills and valuable job skills, while offering you an opportunity to earn income.





The following information highlights the program details.





	 Program curricula includes specific study in photography, 2-3 dimensional design 	(furniture refurbishment with mosaic designs and painting), drawing/painting, sculpture, 	and literature.





	 The Program will begin September 10, 1996 and run for three (3) sessions per year:	


 September - December (12 weeks); January - May (12 weeks); and June - August(8 weeks).





 	





	 During the school year, the Program will meet Tuesdays and Thursdays after-school 	from 4:30 pm - 6:30 pm and Saturdays 10:00 am - 2:00 pm: 


	


		 You will be paid $5.00 per hour during this period.


	 During the summer, the program will meet Monday-Friday from 10:00 am - 3:00  pm.	


		 You will be paid $100 per week during this period.





	 Each session will cover two of the art curriculums highlighted while exposing you to 	the business side of each discipline. 





	 The Program will be housed at the West End Performing Arts Center, 945 Ralph David Abernathy Blvd. in the West End neighborhood.





		 The Gallery is accessible by Marta at the West End rail stops. 		


	 The only program requirements are:


	


		 Participation for a two year period and;


	


		 An interest in the arts!








We hope that you will participate in this Program.  There will be an orientation meeting for you and your parent or guardian on September 4, 1996 from 6:00 - 9:00 pm.  





Ayanna Hudson of the Arts Council will call you this week to pre-register you over the phone and inform you of the location for the orientation.  Please share this information with your parent or guardian and feel free to ask her any questions when she calls.





In  the  event  that  she  is unable to contact you or leave you a message, please call her at 


404-730-5780.





Sincerely,











Probation Officer 





cc:	appropriate staff


